
Belinda Scott - Amanda Albury Objection to AGL Gas - Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at 
Tomago with pipeline to Hexham 

  
Dear Sirs, 
  
This is the start of my formal objection to AGL Gas Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago with pipeline to 
Hexham. 
  
I am still working on my letter of concerns, so would like to claim Submitters Rights and be able to add to this 
formal objection, with my full submission coming as soon as possible. 
  
There are major concerns with the gas industry, there EA as usual covers over 5 volumes and reading this in 
the allotted timeframe is unreasonable. 
  
I will send my futher submission through as soon as possible. 
  
Thank you 
Amanda Albury 
151 Forest Glenn Road 
Limeburners Creek  NSW  2324 
PH: 4997-5979 

From:    "Amanda" <saorb@skymesh.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    29/07/2011 7:46 AM
Subject:   Amanda Albury Objection to AGL Gas - Newcastle Gas Storage Facility at Tomago with 

pipeline to Hexham
CC:    "Amanda" <saorb@skymesh.com.au>
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